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Principal’s Message 
Dear Families of Nicholas Sheran,   

Oki and welcome to the last month of our school year! We have had a busy, exciting, and 
engaging school year. As we reflect on this year, I hope each one of us can find moments of 
both success and challenge; and that we are able to celebrate our learning no matter what. As a 
parent, grandparent, or family guardian, you might wonder how you can help your student(s) 
look back on the year. Here are some questions that might help you to start those 
conversations:   

 What was your biggest accomplishment this year, and how did you achieve it? 
(Responsibility)   

 What challenges did you face, and how did you overcome them? (Resilience)   

 What was the nicest thing someone in your class, or in the school, did for you? 
(Compassion)   

 What did you learn about working with others, and how have you grown? (Collaboration)   

The summer season presents fantastic opportunities to spend as much time outdoors as 
possible. Please stay curious, inquisitive, and engaged in exploring the world around you. Do 
lots of reading, spend as much time with your loved ones as possible, and practice your 
numeracy skills! Maybe you can help make a budget for grocery shopping or track how many 
minutes you spend outside.   

On behalf of Mr. Woodcock and our entire staff, I wish you the very best to come in the 
summer months. We look forward to celebrating our Grade Five students as they prepare for 
middle school, and we have nervous excitement alongside our incoming Kindergarten and 
Grade One students. Life is full of transitions, and we each have our own growth and transitions 
to come. Thank you for learning and living alongside us this 
school year. Have a joyful summer, and we will see you when 
the new school year starts!   

-Aaron Fitchett, Principal  

School Year Start-Up Info is on our website at https://ns.lethsd.ab.ca/ 

 

Website: www.ns.lethsd.ab.ca 
Email: sheran@lethsd.ab.ca 

Phone: (403) 381-1244 

June 2024 

https://ns.lethsd.ab.ca/
https://ns.lethsd.ab.ca/
mailto:sheran@lethsd.ab.ca
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Lethbridge School Division 

Multi-Cultural and Diversity Newsletter  

& Indigenous Education Newsletter 

Report Cards… Kindergarten to Grade 5 Report Cards 
will be available through the Parent Portal at https://
ps.lethsd.ab.ca/public/home.html on June 26th. If you 
are a new family to NS and require log in info or if you 
need help resetting your account, please email 
sheran@lethsd.ab.ca and we will do our best to assist 
you asap. Please take some time to review the report 
cards as teachers put a lot of time and attention into 
creating them for you. 

Please be sure to update the office (sheran@lethsd.ab.ca) 

with any demographic and/or emergency contact changes 

throughout the summer and school year!  

June Wellness 
Welcome to June! 

I always like to remind myself and others to focus on GRATITUDE 

and GROWTH at the end of a school year. With our busy lives, it is 

easy to just go, go, go and not take a moment to stop and reflect on 

things. Although it may be tough to find the time, it is so beneficial to 

acknowledge all that we have and the changes we have made. 

Noticing what we have – family, health, home, food, shelter, love…is important! 

Being grateful improves our positive outlook and encourages us to continue to 

be kind. We all have things as well as people who are positive and support us. 

We are always learning new skills and improving ourselves. Noticing this and 

making goals to work towards gives us direction and motivation. 

I wish you all many fun adventures this summer with all your favorite people. 
Remember to explore and try new things. You don’t need to travel far to find 
new places to walk, investigate and enjoy!! 

Jen Robinson, Student Support Worker 

https://ns.lethsd.ab.ca/parents/newsletter2
https://ns.lethsd.ab.ca/parents/indigenous-education-newsletter
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FGsjkthczkcTp7GxXEi8_Dw~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRlZjGVP0RtaHR0cHM6Ly9wcy5sZXRoc2QuYWIuY2EvcHVibGljL2hvbWUuaHRtbD9mYmNsaWQ9SXdBUjJ5MEpSMURaNklLSFBBcGY2WmdfeXBWM3VY
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FGsjkthczkcTp7GxXEi8_Dw~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRlZjGVP0RtaHR0cHM6Ly9wcy5sZXRoc2QuYWIuY2EvcHVibGljL2hvbWUuaHRtbD9mYmNsaWQ9SXdBUjJ5MEpSMURaNklLSFBBcGY2WmdfeXBWM3VY
mailto:sheran@lethsd.ab.ca
http://www.ps.lethsd.ab.ca/public
mailto:sheran@lethsd.ab.ca
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Council Corner 
School Council offers an opportunity 

for parents to get involved in your 

child's education by volunteering in a 

school-wide activity or helping out in 

the classroom. Your involvement will 

help to ensure the best possible 

school experience for your child(ren). 

Meetings are held on the third 

Tuesday of every month. The next 

meeting will be held on Tuesday, 

September 17th at 6:30pm in the NS 

Community Room.  

Please feel free to join as all are 

welcome!  

We also have a new 

Facebook page! 

Follow us on FB 

@Nicholas Sheran 

Parent Council 
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JUNE 2024 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

      1 

2 3 

-Grade 1 (Jacob/

Bingham) Field Trip to 

the Galt Museum & 

Fort Whoop Up 

 

4 

-Grade 5 Field Trip to 

the Zoo - Departing at 

7:15am 

5 

-Values Assembly 

@9:30am in the Gym 

-GS Lakie Music Tour 

@11:50am in the Gym 

-Chudobiak Swimming 

@2pm 

6 

-Grade 2 Field Trip to 

the Galt Museum & Fort 

Whoop Up 

-Erickson Swimming 

@10am 

-KinderCare Q&A in the 

LC @5pm 

-Welcome to Kinder 

@5:30pm 

7 

-AM & M/W Kinder 

8 

9 10 11 

-Niven Swimming 

@1:30pm 

-T/Th Kinder 

Celebration @2pm 

12 

-Grade 3 Field Trip to 

Writing On Stone - 

Departing at 8:30am 

-Grade 4 Field Trip to 

Frank Slide - Departing 

at 7am  

-AM & M/W Kinder 

Celebration @10:30am 

13 

-Grade 3 Niven 

Swimming @1:30pm 

14 

-T/Th Kinder 

-Talent Show @9:30am 

in the Gym 

15 

16 17 18 

-Sports Day & Colour 

Run 

19 

-Sprots Day & Colour 

Run Back-Up Day 

20 

-Grade 5 Field Trip to 

Park Lake 

-Grade 3 Niven 

Swimming @1:30pm 

21 

-AM & M/W Kinder 

 

22 

23 24 

-Grade 5 Farewell 

Celebration @2pm in 

the Gym 

25 

-Last Day of School for 

EEP & Kinder 

26 

-Last Day of School for 

Grade 1-5 Students - 

Dismissal at 12:35pm 

-Report Cards available 

on the Parent Portal 

27 

 

 

 

 

-School Resumes 

Tuesday, September 

3rd! 

28 29 

Follow us on Facebook -  
Nicholas Sheran Elementary School to get the latest information!! 



Colour Run
Nicholas Sheran’s

1:00pm-3:00pm Sports Day
3:15pm Colour Run (by grade) 

Volunteers are needed to help run sports day
centers and throw powder for the colour run.

Email Stephen.woodcock@lethsd.ab.ca 
if you are interested!

Sunglasse
ss

prov
ided

Wear a light coloured shirt
 that you can get messy!

Tuesday june 18, 2024



 2024 BACK TO SCHOOL
 READY SET GO AND STUFF THE

BUS

Pick Up is 12pm-6pm

Aug 21- YMCA (74 Mauretania Rd W)
Aug 22- CASA  (230 8th Street S)

In Person @
Lethbridge Food

Bank 

Online:

THEN THIS PROGRAM IS
FOR YOU

AGAIN THIS YEAR, THE READY SET GO FAIR AND
MYCITYCARE'S STUFF THE BUS ARE JOINING
FORCES TO SERVE FAMILIES OF LETHBRIDGE  

WITH BACK TO SCHOOL SUPPLIES

IF YOUR CHILDREN
ATTEND SCHOOL IN

LETHBRIDGE

IF YOU ARE NOT SURE
YOU WILL BE ABLE TO

AFFORD SCHOOL
SUPPLIES

YOU CAN REGISTER : In Person @ Interfaith
Food Bank

Registration 
Is Open 

May 21, 2024

*Just a reminder. Supplies provided will be a standardized set of initial
supplies  that may or may not correspond with the specific school class
supply lists. Some supplies may still be required.

https://mycitycarelethbridge.churchcenter.com/people/forms/392708


May 21 thru June 26 
Monday - Thursday 4-7 PM

Starting in July
Monday - Thursday mornings

SUMMER DROP-INSUMMER DROP-INSUMMER DROP-IN   
FREE FREE 

SPORT AND RECREATION PROGRAMSPORT AND RECREATION PROGRAM

 THIS PROGRAM IS FUNDED BY JUMPSTART AND PARTICIPACTION THIS PROGRAM IS FUNDED BY JUMPSTART AND PARTICIPACTION

Nicholas Sheran Leisure Centre
parking lot - 401 Laval Blvd West
Nicholas Sheran Leisure Centre
parking lot - 401 Laval Blvd West

FOR YOUTH AND FAMILIESFOR YOUTH AND FAMILIESFOR YOUTH AND FAMILIES



St Paul's 
School

10AM-1PM

Nicholas Sheran
School

10AM-1PM

Nicholas Sheran
School

2PM-5PM

Nicholas Sheran
Spray Park
10AM-1PM

St Paul's 
School

2PM-5PM

 Chinook Lake   
Park

10AM-1PM

Our Lady of
Assumption
10AM-1PM

Our Lady of
Assumption

2PM-5PM

Legacy 
Park

10AM-1PM

Henderson 
Lake Park
10AM-2PM

Gyro Park 
1507 10a Ave S

10AM-1PM

Senator
Buchanan School 

10AM-1PM

Senator
Buchanan School 

2PM-5PM

Westminster
School

10AM-1PM

Lakeview
Elementary 
10AM-1PM

Lakeview
Elementary

2PM-5PM

Henderson
Park

10AM-1PM

Summer Fun 
Find us at
Pride on

June 22nd 

Find us at
Pride on

June 22nd 

Lakeview
Elementary
10AM-1PM

Lakeview
Elementary

2PM-5PM

Coalbanks
School 

10AM-1PM

Coalbanks
School 

2PM-5PM

Crossings 
Park

10AM-1PM

ThuTue Wed

2 3 4

9 10 11

16 17 18

23 24 25

July 2024
ThuTue Wed

30 31 1

6 7 8

August 2024

MHCB'S

30 31

13 14 15

Park 
Pop Up’s



Go for a walk outside and look at all the different
colors and shapes you see. Draw or take pictures

of what you find.
Try to focus on one object for a little while and

think about how it looks and feels.
Close your eyes and draw a picture using only

your sense of touch.
Listen to the sounds around you when you go for a

walk and write a poem or story about what you
hear.

Make a playlist of songs that make you feel
different emotions and write about how each song

makes you feel.
Sit quietly and listen to the different sounds you
can hear. Write down what you think about them.
Record the sounds you hear outside and write

about all the different sounds you notice.
Taste different foods while blindfolded and write

about how they taste and feel in your mouth.
Try different foods and drinks and write about

which ones you like best.

SUMMER SENSORY CHALLENGESUMMER SENSORY CHALLENGE

Make a new recipe and write about how it tastes.
Visit a market and try some new foods. Write about

the ones you enjoy.
Try food from a different culture and write about

the flavors and spices.
Close your eyes and feel different textures in

your home. Write about how they feel.
Touch different things outside like tree bark and

leaves. Write about how they feel.
Feel different fabrics without looking. Write about

how they feel.
Play with things like clay and sand and write

about how they feel in your hands.
Smell different scents like essential oils and

spices. Write about how they make you feel.
Take a walk outside and smell all the different

scents. Write about how they make you feel.
Visit a store and smell different perfumes. Write

about how they smell.
Smell different things in nature like flowers and

trees. Write about how they make you feel.



Pride Parade
• Parade will begin at 11:00am
• The Division/DEHR Float will make its way from the Civic Track,
following the parade route and ending at Galt Gardens across 
from Miro’s (typically we finish by noon)
• All are welcome to join the float and walk together

Saturday, June 22

Pride in the Park
• Starting at noon, we invite all staff, students, families, etc. 
to come out and enjoy the festivities in Galt Gardens
• This is a multi-age event, free of charge and open to everyone
• The Lethbridge School Division and the DEHR Committee 
of the ATA Local 41 will have a booth present and will be sharing
information about some of the great work and supports available 
in schools. Students will have made buttons to share and stickers 
will be available as long as supplies last😊
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